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Dear Tempe Union employees, families, and community: 

 

As promised, I want to update you on the search for a permanent Superintendent. A Request for Proposal (RFP) 

will be issued soon to secure a search firm to assist the Governing Board with filling this important role. Once a 

search firm is engaged, a timeline will be developed and shared with you. We anticipate that we will have quality 

candidates both internally and externally, and that the final candidate will begin on July 1, 2024. 

 

We are committed to transparency during this process and we look forward to keeping you updated as this search 

moves forward. We plan on involving families, students, and community members in this search process and 

details will be released once they are finalized. In the meantime, a dedicated landing page has been created to 

provide timely updates during this process. Please visit www.tempeunion.org/superintendent-search to learn more 

and stay informed. 

 

We also want to extend appreciation to Acting Superintendent Dr. Stacia Wilson, the Executive Team, and our 

school administrative teams, for remaining focused and committed to the success and education of our students 

during this time of change. 

 

Armando Montero 

TUHSD Governing Board President 
 

 

 

 


